
TAHOE DONNER ASSOCIATION 

APRIL 25, 2020 EXECUTIVE SESSION REPORT 

An executive session of the Board was held at 2:18 p.m. on April 25, 2020. 

The Board discussed personnel matters related to the COVID-19 pandemic, the search for an interim 

Director of Finance, and other personnel matters.  The Board also discussed contract matters related to 

the golf course repair project. 

The meeting was continued to April 27, 2020, when the Board discussed the search for an interim 

Director of Finance and contract negotiations with the prospective general manager. 

 


